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Happy New Year! Welcome to The JDF  
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We’ve been busy! The JDF team 

had a very busy spring! We delivered 

shoes to multiple shelters in Maryland 

just in time for Easter, Mother’s Day 

and early Father’s Day gifts.  

Our United Communities Against 

Poverty delivery included women’s and 

children's shoes for the clientele. 

Within hours, our delivery was 

included in their Mother’s Day 

program.   

The Mission of Love delivery included 

men’s, women’s and children’s shoes 

and clothing. The staff and volunteers 

at this unique facility work to ensure  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

their customers can ‘shop’ throughout 

the year for clothing. Sadly, shoes are 

not always available. The 100 pairs of 

shoes we delivered were a well-

received boon for their clients.  

We overwhelmed the Project Plase 

staff and volunteers with our 

donations. We traveled to this vibrant 

shelter in Baltimore City, Maryland 

because it’s located in one of the most 

underserved sections of the state. 

Project Plase provides for more than 

1100 clients each year. The shoes, 

blankets, and clothing we delivered 

overflowed from one corner of their 

room to nearby tables. The volunteers 

eagerly began opening shoe boxes and 

marveled at their new treasures. 

It promises to be a busy summer for 

our volunteers. Bombas Socks shipped 

hundreds of new socks to us that we 

will begin delivering soon. Wanna’ 

volunteer and donate? Contact 
us at  thejdf@jdffeet.org and 

donate on our website. We love 

giving shoes  and Bombas Socks to 

those in need!  
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